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14th July 2021 

Dear Y6 Parents 

We have thought long and hard about the safest way to manage the Leavers’ Assembly 

whilst ensuring it is still the memorable event it should be for the Y6 children and their 

parents. 

We will be creating a film with the children and this film will be available for all parents and 

grandparents to watch on the school’s YouTube channel – please ensure you have given 

your permission for your child to take part. 

We would then like to invite ONE adult per child to view that film in the main school hall.  At 

the end of the ‘screening’ we will present the children with their leaving gifts.   

We will be screening the film twice on Wednesday 21st July after school in order to limit 

numbers in the hall to allow social distancing. 

6CW 4pm - 5pm 

6JH 5.15pm - 6.15pm 

Please enter via the main green gates – a member of staff will meet you.  Parents will exit 

from the Y6 side gate to limit contact. Please wear a face covering to the event.  You will be 

asked to sanitize your hands on entry to the hall.  

Please note only ONE adult per child will be allowed entry.  Please do not bring any other 

people with you including younger siblings as they will not be allowed to enter.  If you are 

unable to attend, we hope you will enjoy the film at home.   

We look forward to seeing some of you on Wednesday and we are really sorry we can’t 

allow everyone to school.  We hope you will find this a positive compromise in what is a 

really challenging situation.   

Best wishes 

 

 

Helen Frampton 

Head teacher 
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